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Situational Awareness
Worldwide



Meijer stores have started vaccinating people at a few of its pharmacies in Wayne County.
Michigan state officials picked the supercenter chain as a vaccination partner to help meet
its goal of giving 50,000 shots every day. Meijer is qualified as what the federal government
calls a federal retail pharmacy. The state provides the vaccine on a weekly basis and Meijer is
currently having vaccination clinics in Taylor, Westland, Livonia and Allen Park. The current
focus is those who are 65-years-old and older.—Click on Detroit



MDHHS released an epidemic order, which continues the department’s fact-based approach
to reopening activities, and goes into effect on Monday, Feb. 1. The order will allow for
indoor dining at restaurants with certain requirements; concessions at casinos, movie
theaters and stadiums; personal services requiring mask removal; and non-residential
gatherings of up to 10 people from two households. The new order will last three weeks,
until Sunday, Feb. 21.—Michigan.gov



Speaker Nancy Pelosi said Thursday (Jan. 21) that House Democrats will move immediately
on a massive coronavirus relief package, setting the stage for an early showdown in the
newly flipped Senate over the chief legislative priority of the nascent Biden administration.
"We're getting ready for a COVID relief package. We'll be working on that as we go," she
stated. "We'll be doing our ... committee work all next week so that we are completely ready
to go to the floor when we come back."—The Hill



President Joe Biden has signed two executive orders on Friday (Jan. 22) to address the
economic toll of the coronavirus pandemic, including expanding food stamps and beginning
the process to require that everyone working for the federal government get a minimum
wage of $15 an hour.—NBC News

99,846,366 Cases
2,140,550 Deaths

United States
25,702,125 Cases
429,490 Deaths

Michigan
596,746 Cases
15,181 Deaths

Out-Wayne County
60,665 Cases
1,940 Deaths

Actions Taken


The Public Health Emergency Operations Center (PHOC) is at FULL ACTIVATION.

Useful Resources
MI COVID Alert

Find a Testing Site Near You

Return to School Roadmap

Frequently Asked Questions

Wayne County

Michigan.gov/coronavirus

Small Business Best Practices

MDHHS Epidemic Orders

COVID-19 Educational Materials

Prevent Flu

Disaster Distress Helpline: 1-800-985-5990
National Domestic Violence Hotline: 1-800-799-7233 and TTY 1-800-787-3224
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